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SARACENS RFC 
THE REDEVELOPMENT OF THE EXISTING WEST 

STAND 
 

 

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

Rayner Rowen Construction are pleased to bring you the fifth newsletter on the 
project and keep you up to date with our progress on the redevelopment of the new 
West Stand at the StoneX Stadium. 

The raft foundation, incorporating the below ground drainage, has been fully poured 
and the structural steelwork erection has commenced at pace! The steelwork 
erection now takes place over the next 10 weeks which will also include the 
installation of the pre-cast concrete lift shafts and stadium terracing. Metal deck 
packs will also be lifted into place ready for installation in the coming months. 

The remaining drainage and ductwork will now commence following completion of 
the raft along with various external and infrastructure works. 
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PROGRESS PICTURES 
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KEY DATES 

The Key Dates remain the same from the last newsletter however are included 
again for clarity. 

 
COMMENCEMENT 15 FEBRUARY 2021 
COMPLETION 06 MAY 2022 

  

STRUCTURAL STEELWORK 05 JULY 2021 – 24 SEPTEMBER 2021 
METAL DECKING & UPPER FLOORS 03 AUGUST 2021 
ROOF CLADDING 27 AUGUST 2021 

 

SITE ACTIVITIES 

Activities over the coming weeks include: 
 

 Continuation of the Structural Steelwork erection. 
 Installation of the Pre-Cast Concrete Shafts and Terraces. 

 

SITE ESTABLISHMENT 
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SITE ACCESS 

All deliveries and vehicles access and exiting the site will take the following 
route via Champions Way. This remains unchanged from the previous newsletter. 

 

 

SITE TEAM 
 

PROJECT 
DIRECTOR 
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PROJECT 
QS 

JONATHAN 
RAYNER 

MARTIN 
PILKINGTON 

 
MICHAEL BURNS 

 
SAM SUTTON 

All the project team can be contacted via email at saracens@raynerrowen.co.uk 
or on 01257 221 100. 
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